
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings church family, 

May the blessing of the Lord Jesus Christ be upon your lives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am deeply grateful to each one of you that keeps faithfully supporting the Lord’s 
work here in Guatemala; also I am very thankful for your prayers.  
Please continue to pray for my health, to keep serving the Lord, for the church, the 
new work that is going very well and for the young people to keep walking in 
God’s ways. 

It is by the Lord’s grace and strength that we continue with the children’s 
ministry teaching them Bible truths; we sing, pray and also during their 
Sunday school classes they have a time to work on crafts. 

On this special occasion they made a craft for Mother’s Day. The children 
had a good learning experience. Please pray for the seed of the Gospel 
that is being planted now in their tender hearts to be reaped at a later 
time. 

God has been very gracious to us; we have had the privilege of seeing 
souls being saved; they are Kenia, Gustavo, Aracely, Heber, Abner and 
Joselyn; now we are in the process of teaching them God’s Word.  Please 
pray for their spiritual growth. 

The Lord is working in the hearts of the young men.  We have a few of 
them starting to work in the ministry.  They are ages 14 to 18.  They have 
many things to learn, please pray for their spiritual maturity. 

God continues to bless in a mighty way; praise the Lord! He has allowed 
us to see the first fruits from the work that started last July in 
Tzuitziribal.  The first converts are Juan and his wife.  Please pray for 
them to be deeply rooted in God’s Word as Bro. Ananias and his family 
teach them each Sunday morning.  Bro Juan and his family have been 
coming to our church for the afternoon Sunday service; please pray for 
their traveling mercies. 

 


